
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
March 11, 2014 
 
 
RE: INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS PARK 
       STORM SEWER DIVERSION (QUOTE) 

 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following quote was received for the International Business Park Storm Sewer 
Diversion (Quote) project: 
 
 
ST. JOSEPH CONSTRUCTION COMPANY  $18,059.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the International Business Park Storm Sewer Diversion 
(Quote) project is $13,266.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote to St. Joseph Construction 
Company, Inc. in the amount of $18,059.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


